

TOWN OF HEBRON

Hebron Cemetery Cleanup Day

Saturday, May 5, 2018


There will be a general cleanup of the Hebron Cemetery grounds on Saturday, May 5, 2018, starting at 9:30 a.m., rain or shine.  Cemetery plot owners and/or relatives wishing to remove personal items should do so before the morning of May 5.  Dilapidated, weathered or past seasonal items will be removed on the cleanup day unless otherwise advised.  Mother’s Day, spring and summer items as well as items in good shape will be allowed to remain.  The cleanup committee will not be responsible for lost items.  Anyone interested in helping to clean up is welcome.



					Matt Foelker, Hebron Cemetery Manager
					920-728-6669
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